

Sudbury Therapeutic Riding Program (STRP) 2022

Mailing Address: PO Box 2212 Station A, Sudbury Ont.

P3A 4S1

Phone: (705) 560-7877 Website: www.strp.ca

Dear Rider/Parent/Guardian.

The Sudbury Therapeutic Riding Program (STRP) would like to welcome you to the 2022 season. In order to maintain this Program (care of the horses, acquisition and repair of equipment), we require in excess of \$50,000.00 a year.

We will require your assistance, support, attendance and skills to successfully fundraise more funds for the Program. You will be personally asked to assist us and we welcome any fundraising ideas you may have.

We rely heavily on volunteers for the success of the lesson; parents and care givers may be asked to participate. A series of forms (Application Package) are required to be completed by the parent/guardian or the rider if 18 years of age or older. This package includes the following:

New Applicants

Physician Referral form (Must be completed and signed by a physician)

Returning Applicants

- Rider Information form
- Parent/guardian Release Agreement
- Rider Photo Release form
- Volunteer Release Agreement
- Physiotherapy Waiver
- Parent/guardian Responsibility form

Completed Information packages and registration fees need to be paid in advance, this will reserve the riding session. Failure to do so will result in forfeit of your session.

This year we will be running a six (6) week session. We are striving to begin in June. You will be notified of the start date of your session. If you are a new rider you will be contacted for an assessment when time is available. Please note that returning rider may need to be re-evaluated based on changing needs. If the rider is unable to attend a lesson, it is important that you contact STRP @ 705-560-7877 ASAP to inform us. Failure to do may result in the forfeit of your session.

With your support and devotion, we anticipate another successful year.

Best regards,

Rachelle Poirier

STRP President (2022)